


and will severely strain the infrastructure and amenities in the surrounding area. It is
unclear why these ‘monster’ projects are even contemplated if they are neither in
keeping with the existing dwellings in the immediate area nor supportable by the
infrastructure in place.

Please keep us informed of any actions the Council may take on these proposals, or
any amendments proposed.

Yours Truly,Audrey and Peter Diamant


